
Traffic Advisory for First Responders 5K is Friday, August 29th 
 

Dear Neighbor, 

The First Responders 5K produced by YellowJacket Racing/Fleet Feet will take place Friday, August 29th 
at 6:30PM at Webster Fireman’s Field.   

This notification is to inform you of potential street closures, the race route and provide opportunities to 
become involved.  While some streets will be closed during certain timeframes, local residential traffic will 
be delayed but accommodated. The Webster Police and Fire Departments will be working diligently to 
assist with traffic.  

  
The following roads will be affected from 6:30-7:30PM:  
 

• Sanford St, South Ave, Fuller Ave, Dunning Ave, Meadow Dr, Southwick Dr, Hawley Dr, 
Hefner Dr, Judson St, Harmon St, Curtice Park.   

• Route 250 between State Road and Main Street will be closed for a short timeframe and 
then restricted for approximately one hour. 

  
You can view the course map and any other information regarding the event at: 
https://yellowjacketracing.com/races/first-responders-5k-2025 
 
The event is to raise awareness for PTSD in First Responders, and raise funds for FRST Agency, a local 
charity that provides support, awareness, assets, and services to First Responders seeking assistance in 
dealing with the effects of PTSD. The event is open to all however, active First Responders can enjoy 
special pricing. 

For more information visit https://yellowjacketracing.com/races/first-responders-5k-2025 
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